B BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Preﬁ}ﬁ:ﬁﬁ“’m
DATE: December 9. 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0237
City Streets — Opening — 2 10-Foot Alleys

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 08-0237, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and opening (1) a 10-foot
alley laid in the rear of the properties formerly known as Nos. 2203-2227 North Howard Street
and (2) a 10-foot alley laid out contiguous to the north outline of the property formerly known as
No. 2214 Mace Street. BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and has no objection to the proposed
ordinance. BDC supports the need for the Department of Public Works to submit an opening
ordinance.
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